Marin General Services Authority
555 Northgate Drive, Suite 230, San Rafael, CA
Phone:  (415) 448-0359

MEMORANDUM
DATE:
September 7, 2010
TO:

MGSA Board of Directors

FROM:
Paul Berlant, Executive Officer

SUBJECT:
AGENDA ITEM: E: Marin Climate and Energy Partnership Update
________________________________________________________________________
In June, the MCEP program received $80,000 in funding from the Marin Community Foundation for program operations during 2010-11.  Specifically, the grant was approved to underwrite assistance in completing Climate Action Plans for six MCEP members (Belvedere, Fairfax, Larkspur, Ross, San Anselmo and Tiburon).  

The CAP for Larkspur was completed in July.  This work is being done by Christine O’Rourke, a planner in private practice, who helped develop a template for the plans as she assisted Larkspur to complete their plan and who is now utilizing that template for the other towns/cities.  At the direction of the MCEP steering committee, I have also signed a professional services agreement with a graphic designer, Elissa Park, for $6000 to put the draft plans in to a final document.  Ms. Park performed this service for Larkspur and has been retained to do the same for the other cities’ plans as they are completed.  The added cost for Ms. Park’s services will be covered by the MCF grant.  The expectation of the steering committee is that the six plans will be completed this fiscal year.

The steering committee has also been following the progress of adoption of the BERST green building ordinance as the various towns/cities within the county consider amending their building codes to include the green building standards and the discussions of installation of PG&E’s Smart Meters.
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